
l 
ATTORNEYS 
AT LAW 

PRIMMER PIPER 
EGGLESTON & 
CRAMER PC 

900 Elm Street I P.O. Box 3600 I Manchester NH 03105-3600 

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 

December 27, 2019 

Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord,NH 03301 

Re: DT 18-175 (Petition of Dixville Telephone Company) 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Paul J. Phillips, Esq. 
pphillips@ primmer.com 

T 603 626 3300 
F 603 626 0997 

Admitted in New Hampshire and Vermont 

NHPUC 27DEC19PM3~02 

Enclosed for filing, on behalf of Dixville Telephone Company ("Dixville"), as Petitioner in the 
above-referenced proceeding, are originals and six written copies ofDixville's "Notice of 
Discontinuance." As set forth in the enclosed Notice, Dixville has satisfied all four conditions 
set by the Public Utilities Commission in its Order No. 26,235, an Order Nisi Conditionally 
Granting Dixville's Petition for Approval to Discontinue Operation. See Order No. 26,235, at 
13-14. Dixville has now discontinued operations as an ILEC-ELEC in New Hampshire. 

A copy of the enclosed Notice is concurrently being filed with the Competition Policy Division 
of the Federal Communications Commission. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

~lte~ 
Counsel for Dixville Telephone Company 

Enclosure: Notice of Discontinuance 

cc: NHPUC Service List for DT 18-175 (attached) 

4144743.1 

NEW HAMPSHIRE I VERMONT I WASHINGTON, D.C. 

www.primmer.com 



4144903.1 

SERVICE LIST – EMAIL ADDRESSES – DOCKET RELATED 

Pursuant to N.H. Admin. Rule Puc 203.11(a)(1): Serve an electronic copy on 
each person identified on the service list. 

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov

jh7452@att.com

karen.moran@puc.nh.gov

kathryn.mullholand@puc.nh.gov

amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov

pphillips@primmer.com

Mary.Schwarzer@puc.nh.gov

david.wiesner@puc.nh.gov
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